

Bobcat Bulletin

November 3, 2022

Important Dates

Nov. 4-11: Food Drive

• Nov. 10: Picture Makeup Day with Bell Photo

Nov. 22-25: Thanksgiving Break-NO SCHOOL!



Important Information



- **PTA FOOD DRIVE:** Tomorrow we kick off our food drive sponsored by the PTA. We are excited to partner with the Utah Food bank this year for our annual food drive. Please bring non-perishable food to school between Friday, Nov. 4-Friday Nov. 11.
- CHOIR CLUB STARTING AFTER SCHOOL: We are starting Choir after school on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3-3:45pm. Students in grades 3rd-5th are welcome to join. Today is the first day of choir. Please be sure to have your signed permission form turned into the office before Choir starts Nov. 3. We are asking for a \$10 donation to cover supplies and shirts. However, participation in the activity is not dependent on payment. Any money received is considered a donation and is not refundable, regardless of whether or not your child participates in the activity.
- PETS ON SCHOOL CAMPUS DURING SCHOOL HOURS: We love your pets, especially your dogs. However, sometimes dogs leave messes, sometimes children are frightened or allergic and sometimes dogs do not like other dogs. Dogs and other pets are not permitted on Granite School District property at any time during school hours or when students are present; this includes after school activities, athletic events, etc. At all other times pets must be leashed and under physical restraint of the owner. Pet owners and handlers must obey the law and immediately remove and dispose of all fecal matter and other waste. Pet owners and handlers are responsible and liable for the actions and behavior of their pets at all times. *Service animals are an exception to this notice and must meet the requirements set forth in Granite Board Policy Article IX.A.1.y. Thank you for your willingness to ensure student comfort and safety. We appreciate it!
- **EVERYDAY COUNTS-NEW ATTENDANCE PROGRAM:** We are so excited for our new attendance program! "Every Day Counts" is a reward program through the district created to improve our attendance from last year to this year. We are competing against ourselves as a school as well as against other elementaries. The school, classes and students will have the opportunity each month and each term to win prizes. We encourage students to arrive to school on time every day! More information will be coming soon about the difference incentives and prizes available!





